
Major Announcements 

We are making some schedule changes. First, for those not aware of this, Tyler’s closing has been 
extended three times since we played there in March. They will now remain open until at least June 
23. Therefore, we are going to add three tournaments at Tyler on course #1. There will be two 
tournaments on Saturday, June 15 (at Noon and 3:00 PM), and one on Sunday, June 16 (at 10:00 
AM). Note that June 16 is Father’s Day. I hope many of you can make these. Next, we are canceling 
the two scheduled tournaments at Longview on July 27 & 28. A revised schedule is being posted. 

Finally, there is a major change effective immediately for the non-pros. If you intend to play as a 
non-pro in the future, including at the Tyler tournaments announced above, you must either play as 
a Novice ($10 entry fee, no reimbursement, ineligible for the Tour Finals in October) or as an APA 
member. At present, there are only six APA members in our region: Barbie, Conradi, Lewin, Plain, G. 
Simpson, and Tarbell. Others who want to play as an APA member in the future must complete 
their registration on line (at proputters.com) and pay the $50 membership fee. This must be 
completed in the next few days, in order to be shown as a member on the website. 

 

 

 


